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Comments: The Forest Service should NOT return grazing to the outdated and excessive levels permitted in the

1960s when it is clear conditions oftentimes cannot support increased, or even current, grazing levels. 

 

The Forest Service must develop policies that ensure the agency will maintain authority for grazing management

decisions and hold grazing permittees accountable for the impacts their livestock has on public lands. 

 


